
 

 

Report to Planning Committee 7th November 2017

Government Consultation on “Planning for the right homes in the right places” 

The Government are undertaking a consultation on “Planning for the right homes in the right places”. 
The consultation closes at 1145hrs on 9th November. Cabinet will be determining the response of the 
Borough Council to this consultation but the Planning Committee will have an opportunity at its 
meeting on the 7th November to make proposals to Cabinet as to how the Council might respond to 
the consultation. 

A report on this, together with a recommended response to the consultation, will follow.

The following is a link to the consultation document

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/planning-for-the-right-homes-in-the-right-places-
consultation-proposals
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